

Directorate of Integrated Care 12-22 Linenhall Street Belfast BT2 8BS

Tel: 028 9032 1313 Fax: 028 9055 3622

Website: www.hscboard.hscni.net

6 July 2012

Dear Consultee

## **Consultation: Regional Steering Group on Medicines Adherence Report**

The Health and Social Care Board (HSCB) is now consulting with interested parties on the introduction of a new Medicines Adherence Support Service for Northern Ireland and would welcome your comments on the proposals. The following documents are enclosed:

- Consultation Questionnaire including the Executive Summary
- Plain Language Summary
- Equality Screening Document

The full report can be requested from:

Email: <u>Gerry.Desmond@hscni.net</u>; Telephone: 028 7186 4341; or can be accessed on the "Latest News" and/or "Consultations" sections of the HSCB website: www.hscboard.hscni.net

The equality screen can be accessed at: <a href="http://www.hscbusiness.hscni.net/services/2166.htm">http://www.hscbusiness.hscni.net/services/2166.htm</a>

## The closing date for responding to this consultation is 4.30pm on Friday 31 August 2012.

Please send your response by letter or e-mail to:

Medicines Adherence Support Service Consultation
Mrs Deirdre Quinn
Pharmaceutical Services Lead
Health and Social Care Board
County Hall
182 Galgorm Road
Ballymena
BT42 1QB

E-mail: Gerry.Desmond@hscni.net

Yours faithfully

Joe Brogan Asst Director Integrated Care Head of Pharmacy and Medicines Management